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Message from our Head of School

Dear Parents and Carers, 

Thank you for coming to our lovely cheese and wine night yesterday evening, 
organised by our SMSA. Everyone had a wonderful time trying all the different cheeses 
and wines in the hall.  

The Bushell class family assembly was a ‘rocking’ success. It was all about different types of 
rocks and their characteristics. There was a rock award ceremony and an amazing rendition 
of ‘Rocking All Over The World’. We had some great feedback from the parents and children, 
it was nice to hear all about what Bushell class have been learning in their science lessons. 
I’m excited to see what Deutscher class have planned for their family assembly next week!

I also look forward to seeing every getting into the festive spirit at the Christmas fair next 
Sunday 4th December. Have a lovely weekend.

Fran Sorapure

Going Above And Beyond
Stars of the Week

Year  5  
Amal, 

Ruben & 
Sammy 

Year 3  
Alice &
Noah

Year  6  
Daisy &
Sinit

Year 1 
Penelope &

Henry

Year  2   
Theo &

Anastasios

Year  4 
Lizzy &
Alfie



Reception Mozart

Mozart class in reception have been working on a gratitude tree. 
They have been learning about the word gratitude and what it 
means to be grateful. Each child has designed a leaf with a picture 
of something or someone they’re grateful for, which is now up on 
display.



Year 3 Bushell Class Assembly

Well done to all the children for learning their 
lines and performing so well in front of the 
Juniors, their parents and siblings. Not to 
mention the fact they did this, despite the 
strong winter sun glaring in their eyes. 
Congratulations.

Today we were treated to a 
scintillating assembly from Bushell Class 
all about Rocks. Mr Ronchetti has fact-
checked the assembly and confirmed 
that everything the children said was 
true.



Year 6 Glennie & Bocelli

As part of our creative arts curriculum, Year 6 are spending this 
half term studying architecture.

Both classes were lucky enough to receive an inspiring visit 
from a real architect - Emil's dad in Year 6 Glennie! He talked to 
the children about everything from his favourite buildings in the 
world, to how to become an architect when they're older.



Netball Fun!

On Tuesday the 22nd of November we took a squad of 11 talented 
girls to Channing School for a day of fun netball activities.

They did amazingly. It’s clear that St Michaels girls really have a 
deep passion for netball. Every girl here had a big smile across 
their faces demonstrating their wonderful team-work and passion. 
They were all showing our school values: Koinonia, Endurance, 
Friendship, Creation, Forgiveness.





Dates for the Diary

Date Event

Monday 28th November 

Tuesday 29th November 

Wednesday 30th

November

Year 5 Swimming

Wear Blue for St Andrew 

Thursday 1st December Haringey Table Tennis Tournament 

Friday 2nd December Year 3 Deutscher Class Family Assembly 

Monday 5th December

Tuesday 6th December 
KS1 Nativity Play – KS2 Hall at 9.30am

Junior Show Choir at the Wellness Café, St Michaels Church

Wednesday 7th

December 

Year 5 Swimming

KS1 Nativity Play – KS2 Hall at 9.30am

EYFS Nativity Play – KS1 Hall 9.30am

Year 6 Bocelli Climbing 

Thursday 8thDecember

EYFS Nativity Play – KS1 Hall 9.30am

Christmas Jumper Day

Year 6 Glennie Climbing 

Friday 9nd December 
EYFS Nativity Play – KS1 Hall 9.30am

Junior Show Choir

House Points & Attendance

Whole school Attendance 96.8%

Class with the best attendance
Ma class at 95.9%

Class House Point 
Winners

KS1 Smyth 308

LKS2 Bushell 201

UPKS2 Parton 217

House Winner

St Patricks
732



Warm Place
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